
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
      2018-2019 School Year 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of 6th Grade Students: 
 
Prevention educators from the YWCA will be presenting a Child Assault Prevention 
(CAP) Program to 6th grade students during their Physical Development and Health 
classes soon.  The CAP Program focuses on three components: 
 
1. Bullying:  Students will learn about the importance of being respected and 

respecting others, options victims have, and the role that bystanders have in 
preventing bullying. 

2. Stranger Assault:  Students will learn about listening to their instincts, some self-
defense techniques, and what to do if approached by a stranger. 

3. Known Adult Assault:  Students will learn that their body is their own, the difference 
between good and bad secrets, and what to do if someone they know and trust 
hurts them. 

 
Throughout the program, we will help students identify a safety network of adults that 
they can go to if they have any problems or concerns.  
 
If you would not like your child to participate in this program, please call 630-588-5200 
by Monday, October 29 to let our office know. If you reach our school’s voicemail, please 
be sure to include:  

• That you are requesting that your child not participate in the program 
• Your child’s first and last name 
• Your child’s grade level  
• Your name 

 
By not calling our school office, you are giving your implied permission for your child to 
participate in this program this school year. 
 
 
      Thank you 
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